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Tate, Michele
From: Evans, Nancy A [naevans@pplweb.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2007 9:31 A M
To: regcomments@state.pa.us
Subject: 25 PA Code Ch 109 - Public Notification Revisions

My comment is on page 2 of the PA Bulletin notice on proposed rulemaking 25 PA Code Ch.
109, Safe Drinking Water, Public Notification Revisions:

D. Background and Purpose, Delivery methods for Tier 1 public notices
The last line of that section states, "To reach people who are transient and nontransient
users, the proposed rulemaking also requires suppliers to use broadcast media such as
radio or TV." (emphasis added)

However, this change was made to: §109.408(c)(2) Noncommunity water systems. Noncommunity
water systems shall provide notice to transient and nontransient consumers using one or
more of the following forms of delivery:

(i) Posting the notice in conspicuous locations throughout the area served by the
water system.

(ii) Another form of delivery approved in writing by the Department.

This change does not appear to require broadcast media be used for notifications by
noncommunity water systems. It simply makes it an option.

If this is what is meant, the statement in the "Background and Purpose" section should be
revised to eliminate any confusion or improper application of requirements.

Nancy A. Evans
Sr. Environmental Professional
PPL Services Corporation
Two North Ninth Street
Mail Stop GENTW17
Allentown, PA 18101-1179

The information contained in this message is intended only for the personal and
confidential use of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this message is not the
intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review,
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately, and delete the
original message.

S3 ,/, rn


